
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Information 
Notification of upcoming roadworks 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
James Road Medowie – Road Rehabilitation  
 
Council is undertaking road rehabilitation works on James Street which is scheduled to begin 
13th December 2021 – weather and ground conditions allowing. This project has been made 
possible by a combination of State grant and Local Government funding. 
 
The aim of this project is to improve the condition and safety of the road.  
 
The works will include: 
 

 Road rehabilitation works – From Boyd Boulevard to property 72 James Rd 

 Drainage improvement works 

 Minor driveway adjustments 

 Concrete bus stop slab upgrades  
 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work site is safe for workers and 
motorists. Please follow our traffic controller’s directions. Our construction team will notify 
residents of impacts to driveway access throughout the project. 
 
These works are scheduled to be completed within 7 weeks excluding the Christmas – New 
Year break (weather depending). 
 
Should you have any queries please contact our customer service team on 4988 0255. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Alistair Graham 
 
Alistair Graham 
Project Manager – Civil Projects 
 
15 November 2021 
  



 


